
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: Age Friendly Cold Lake Grant - April 23, 2019 Delegation  
  
Meeting Date: May 14, 2019  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
Age Friendly Cold Lake Society representatives Ms. Cathy Aust and Ms. Diane 

Stonehocker attended Council’s regular meeting held April 23, 2019 as a delegation. 

  

Ms. Aust and Ms. Stonehocker provided Council with an introduction to the Age Friendly 

Cold Lake Society (formerly called Cold Lake Senior's Advocacy Committee) which 

applied for an Age Friendly Cold Lake grant that will be managed by FCSS. 

  

Ms. Aust and Ms. Stonehocker advised Council of the purpose of the provincial grant in 

the amount of $82,218.00 and outlined the activities planned over the next year which will 

culminate in a strategic plan for older people in Cold Lake. 

  

Ms. Stonehocker advised that the Age Friendly Cold Lake Society will spend the first two-

thirds of the year concentrating heavily on social media to change the conversation on 

what it's like to get older.  The last two-thirds will determine what is needed in the 

community as people age, with a strategic plan document being presented to Council by 

the end of February 2020. 

  

Ms. Aust and Ms. Stonehocker sought Council's non-monetary support of the grant's 

purpose and the planned activities. 

  

Background: 
 
 
Alternatives: 
 
 
Recommended Action: 
That Council accept the Age Friendly Cold Lake Grant delegation presentation made at 
Council’s April 23, 2019 regular meeting as information. 
 
Budget Implications (Yes or No): 



 
No 
 
Submitted by: 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 
 


